
From: Heather Saltys   
Sent: Monday, January 24, 2022 9:45 AM 
To: clerk@hamilton.ca 
Subject: Re: 1400 Baseline Rd, Stoney Creek 
 
I am writing in opposition of the building of 1400 Baseline Rd to allow for nine storeys and up to 
99  units/ net hectare.  This is a low density residential zone and should not be changed to a medium 
density residential area in order to build this property.  The intersection is already very populated and 
busy and will cause much disturbance in the flow of traffic.  The area also has many small children being 
dropped off by bus which already causes gridlock.  This added high volume building would act to 
increase the traffic pressure in an already busy intersection. 
 
I would also like to request a notice of decision regarding this matter.  Thank-you, 
 
 
Heather Saltys 
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